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Tara Hall

From: Joseph Jackson <thejackson004@earthlink.net>
Sent: Wednesday, November 8, 2023 12:00 AM
To: RentalHelp
Subject: Deep Roots Market

Hello, 
 
Community Grocery Stores, like Deep Roots Market in Greensboro, provide essential access to 
food in many downtown areas.  I am kindly requesting that the Greensboro location of Deep 
Roots Market, and all other cooperative grocery stores in North Carolina, be added to the list of 
qualified Grocery Stores in the QAP for 2024.   
 
Thanks, 
 
Joe Jackson 
 
 


